Issue 85 September 2023
Call to Action
RI Family Leaders have been invited to an info night and site tour for CHEO's new Integrated Treatment Centre (1Door4Care)
The invitation notes, We’re committed to putting people first and working with you as family representatives and community partners to build a facility and develop a model of care that best serves your needs. This information night and site tour will bring you up to speed on where the project is at and the variety of ways you can get involved! It will also be a great opportunity for you to meet others with similar interests, while contributing to improving health care for kids and youth in the region.
When: September 14th, 2023 from 6:30 – 8:30 PM
Where: CHEO, 401 Smyth Rd, Ottawa ON, Room: W1305
*Note: if you are unable to attend in-person, you are welcome to attend virtually!
Who: youth/parents/caregivers in Eastern Ontario, northern Ontario, western Quebec and Nunavut (the areas served by CHEO) 
What: update on where the project is at to-date, info on opportunities to get involved, a site tour of where the new facility will be constructed - light refreshments will be served.
RSVP https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=BfabIed-QUiuV05BR7jZej2tPkDuZLlBvUirnEEhpc5UQTEyOVdUNVMzRlRZUkxON0tVRTVIMk9RUi4u 
Hot off the press!
The RI Family Engagement in Research Guide is now complete. Our family leaders Ellen, Emilie and Bleadon worked away on this all year long. Many thanks to RI researchers Nicole and Shelley for their collaborations on this as well.  https://www.cheoresearch.ca/for-patients-family/partner-in-research/ 
This guide is located under ‘other resources’ tab on our external page. It contains information, guidance and the resources we think best support RI staff and family leaders here at CHEO at they partner together in research.
Publication News!
Congratulations to our family leader Leanne on her authorship! Leanne joined Shelley and Ellen as an advisor and has worked on their team from start to finish on this project. Looking forward to celebrating more family leader authorship in the year ahead! 
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC10433580/ 
Family Leader Social
On Sunday, August 27th we had 5 family leaders and their families join us for a lunch social at Britannia Beach. It was a lovely, relaxed visit. What a treat be together, connect and share our stories. 
We will plan some more gathering in person and virtually in the year ahead. 

RI Patient Family Advisory Committee 
Warm welcome to our new family leader members -Jessica, Cassandra, Nat, and Marina!  Emilie, Azam, Tamy, and Adam are also continuing on with us this term! Shawn and Hana will also be join us as our RI appointed staff alongside Jennilea and Saunya. 
https://www.cheoresearch.ca/for-patients-family/partner-in-research/ 

